City of Wilmington: Clear Run Stream Restoration Project
 
Please join the City of Wilmington Stormwater Manager, Baker Grading (construction contractor), and the Moffatt & Nichol design team for a 2-hour field tour of a recently completed stream restoration project in the middle of urban Wilmington. The tour will take place along the upper tributary of Bradley Creek and will provide an up-close view and discussion of grey and green stream restoration and floodplain connectivity techniques to address streambank instability and stream incision issues. This unique project successfully restored and enhanced 6,600 linear feet of stream, while restoring and connecting over 6.5 acres of floodplain habitat. This project was partially funded by the National Fish and Wildlife Foundation and meets the objective of the Bradley Creek Watershed Restoration Plan. Please be prepared to walk on wet and muddy ground. 
Project Information: City of Wilmington Clear Run Stream Restoration Project Summary
Address of site: Carleton Drive, Wilmington, NC 28403 (use cul-de-sac at end of road for parking/access) / POC for Project: Fred Royal, Fredric.Royal@wilmingtonnc.gov or Jeff Crump, jcrump@moffattnichol.com 

